
Good Evening Board Members!

It has been an amazing beginning to our summer session and our students are having a
BLAST! We have 24 students enrolled, spanning next year’s first through seventh
graders, which amounts to about one third of the returning school population.

The summer session is scheduled to incorporate doses of academics, physical fitness,
and other fun games, all delivered through activity and project based learning. We’ve
already learned some fun math games, gotten through five words of the day, began to
make our own Guess Who board game, and built, then participated in, a treasure hunt.
We are taking one day each week to make our own lunch, with student help (yummy
spaghetti last week) and also spending one day each week on a large project, which
was the treasure hunt last week and will be creating puppets and writing a puppet show
play this Friday.

A big shout out to Ms. Brink for her ongoing support in the classroom and to Mrs.
Adams and Ms. B for both their support in class and their efforts to plan and execute the
best summer experience for our students. These kids are in the hands of an amazing
team and we are so excited to be offering this opportunity for them.

Thank you for providing me the chance to work with some of our students that I don’t
get much time with during the school year and for letting me build a program they are
excited to be at.

Mr. Lang


